COPY.
Llopt's Register of Shipping,

High Close, Wiltshire Road,
Wokingham, Berks.

15th Mareh, 1940,

Dear Sirs,

With reference to the preliminery letter dated
the 2nd Jaamg laet, sddressed to your Sydney Office by
the Soclety's Surveyors at that tm'z?u regarding the
condition of the lower casing of the H.P. turbine of the
steamer "ORFORD", I am directed to soquaint you that the
Coumittes have pow had the cnso under consideration, and
that they have confirmed the recommendation of the Surveyors
that the vessel's clasa should be continued subjeet to
this part being ageln exemined before the end o
January 1941.

I would taks this opportunity to remind you
that the Annual Boiler Survey ame due in November last
and 1t will be appreciated if you will kindly let me know
what errengements are proposed to be mads for this
inspsction to be held; also for the Special Survey Hoe3
m%mmémw the end of this month, to be cerried
Db ;

Iam, Dear Sirs,
- Yours falt

Lloyd's Register
*'Foun,_ioj"”'




